
Merry Christmas!  
 

Dear Key Stage 2 Parents & Carers,  

Just a few notes, reminders and requests as we near 

the end of our first term! 

 

 Wednesday 5th December - Christmas dinner for 

children at school.  

 Friday 7th December. 2pm - KS2 Christmas Carol Service at St 

Mary’s Church. Children will need to have a Christmas jumper to 

change into for the service. These can be brought into school next 

week and kept in lockers. (If you need your child to be walked back to 

school after the service then please could you inform your child’s 

class teacher) 

 Tuesday 11th December. Rudolph Run for St. Luke’s Hospice.  

 Friday 14th December. Christmas Jumper Day. Children are invited to 

come to school wearing a festive jumper.  

 Friday 14th December. Friends of Excalibur Christmas celebration. 

 Tuesday 18th December. Year 6 Enterprise groups will be selling their 

products at 3.15pm in the school hall. Everyone welcome. Children 

must be accompanied by an adult.  

 Christmas parties: Children are invited to bring in their party clothes 

for them to change into for the party in the afternoon.  

 Monday 17th December. Year 3/4 Christmas Party. 

 Thursday 20th December. Year 5/6 Christmas Party. 
 

  Best Wishes for the New Year! 
 
Mrs Bailey, Mrs Bundy, Miss Taylor, Mrs Woodcock, Mrs Beale and Mr 

Hancock 
 


